From: mary orror

Sent: December 10, 2024 10:48 AM

To: Mayor & Council <Mayor&Council@cityofkingston.ca>; Salter-Keane,Julie <jsalter-
keane@cityofkingston.ca>; Compeau,Kyle <kcompeau@cityofkingston.ca>; Kanellos,Speros
<SKanellos@cityofkingston.ca>; vmensah@cityofkingstoon.ca; Noordegraaf,Ruth
<rnoordegraaf@cityofkingston.ca>; Maclatchy,Paul <PMaclatchy@cityofkingston.ca>; Park,Tim
<tpark@cityofkingston.ca>; Capener-Hunt,Lisa <lcapener-hunt@cityofkingston.ca>; Pye,Kelsey
<kpye@cityofkingston.ca>

Subject: Bird Friendly City sounds great

Caution: This email is from an external source. Please exercise caution when opening
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Mayor, Council, and members of City Staff

What a wonderful thing.
The Friends of Kingston Inner Harbour are definitely on board and would be happy to
contribute in some educational way.

What could be added/involved are the 1200 people who are part of Crow Watch Kingston
Ontario on Facebook.

Log in or sign up to view

Log in or sign up to view

ind more on Facebool

Thanks so much City Staff for working so hard on this.
Very much appreciated.

Cheers,

Mary Farrar,

President,

Friends of KIngston Inner Harbour

http://www friendsofinnerharbour.com



